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Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation 

Queens House, 10-14 Queen Street, BELFAST, BT1 6ED 
T: +44 (0) 28 9031 1575  F: +44 (0) 28 9031 1740   

 

Lisa McCarthy 
Firmus Energy Distribution Ltd 
A4-A5 Fergusons Way 
Kilbegs Rd 
Antrim 
BT41 4LZ 
 
27th September 2019 
 
Ref: NET/G/TH/150 
 
Dear Lisa, 

Conveyance Charge Statement for the period 1st January 2020 to 31st December 2020 

Thank you for your submission and subsequent resubmission of the conveyance charge 
statement in your emails of 22nd August 2019 and 13th September 2019 respectively, as 
required under condition 2.2.2 of the firmus conveyance licence, as well as answering our 
subsequent follow up questions.  

I acknowledge that the proposed charges for 2020 have accounted for the remaining ‘Z’ under-
recovery to be recovered by FE in order that we can close this issue and reconcile under/over-
recoveries on an annual basis going forward. 

Please accept this letter as approval of the conveyance charges resubmitted on 13th September 
2019 and ensure that this conveyance charge statement is published on your website on or 
before the 1st October 2019. 
 
I trust this is clear but please feel free to get in touch with the office if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 
Tanya Hedley 
Director of Networks 


